Shire of
: BODDINGTON

Flowing with Natural Beauty

Shire of Boddington
Development Application for proposed
Richgro Composting Facility — Lot 68 on Plan 36563
No. 6364 Albany Highway, Bannister
Available for Inspection

The Shire of Boddington has received a Development Application from A Richards
Pty Ltd proposing to establish a Richgro Composting Facility.

The Development Application IS available for inspection at
http://www.boddington.wa.gov.au/tenders.aspx and at the Shire Office during
opening hours up to and including 7 January 2019.

You have the opportunity to provide your views prior to the Development
Application being assessed by the Shire and determined by the Council.

Submissions on the Development Application must be made in writing to
records@boddington.wa.gov.au or to the below address and lodged with the Shire
on or before 7 January 2019.

Graham Stanley

Acting Chief Executive Officer
Shire of Boddington

39 Bannister Road
Boddington WA 6390

14 November 2018
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